
Happy Birthday Mrs Pocock!   

This week we 

joined with Mrs   

Pocock as she    

celebrated a       

special birthday on 

Monday.  

Dates to remember:  

Thursday 5th Oct— 

census day menu 

change  

Congratulations to our Y3/Y4 football team!  

“We played five games, 
won all five of them and 
the team scored 21 goals 
in the process. We only 
conceded three. What a 
performance and they    
really worked well as a 
team. Great resilience and 
effort from all of the boys. 

Thanks has to go out to Mrs Parker for taking the 
team” - Mr Farmer 

 

Many thanks to governor 

Margaret Pemberton for 

the donation of some lovely 

new books to our school 

library.  

What a great week we have had!  

A big welcome back to 
Mr Venn!  

Mr Venn will be sharing the 
upper key stage 2 teaching  
assistant post with          
Mrs Hackeson. This       
arrangement will be       
reviewed at the end of 
term 2.  

A message from Mrs Pocock 

What a fantastic term 1 we are 
having at Banwell! The school is 
looking fantastic as are all of the 
children in their smart, new        
uniforms. I would like to take this     
opportunity to welcome all of the 
new families who have joined us 
this term. Our reception children 
have settled very quickly into 
school life and it is an absolute    
delight to see them enjoying their 
time in school.  


